_________________________
_________________________
_________________________

____________,_____ 2015

The Honorable Richard Mroz
New Jersey Board of Public Utilities
P.O. Box 350
44 S. Clinton Avenue
Trenton, NJ 08625-0350
RE: In the Matter of the Petition of New Jersey Natural Gas Company for Approval and Authorization to Construct and Operate the Southern Reliability Link Pursuant to N.J.A.C. 14:7-1.4, Docket No. GE15040402.;
In the Matter of the Petition of New Jersey Natural Gas Company for a Determination Concerning Southern Reliability Link Pursuant to N.J.S.A. 40:55D-19 and N.J.S.A. 48:9-25.4”, Docket No. GO15040403
Dear Honorable Richard Mroz:

[bookmark: _GoBack]As a resident of ______________ Township, I am writing to express my strong opposition of the route proposed for the New Jersey Natural Gas Southern Reliability Link.  I am very concerned about the route of this high pressure natural gas pipeline, as well as the compressor station.

The proposed route of this pipeline is running within 100 feet (OR LESS) of several homes, businesses, churches, municipal services (police department, emergency squad and fire department), public parks, historical structures that are over 200 years old, a golf course, and one known private school.  Any type of explosion or leak would have devastating consequences. 

Additionally, the extensive installation process will cause road closures and detours up to 6.45 miles in length onto roads that are not designed to accommodate the 6300+ vehicles that use County Route 528 and 664 daily. Many of these roads have substandard geometry and may also have weight restrictions in place. The volume of traffic directed to narrow and winding local roads will lead to more accidents endangering the lives of both motorists and pedestrians. This proposed route will have significant negative repercussions on emergency vehicle access, school bus routes, and evacuation routes.

It has been brought to my attention that New Jersey Natural Gas was cited by the New Jersey Board of Public Utilities for at least seventy-eight (78) separate violations in the past year, which makes me even more concerned.

This pipeline does not benefit any of the local residents, yet the residents are forced to absorb the adverse environmental and economic impacts, not to mention the safety risks during the construction phase and the dangers these pipelines present in the event of leaks and explosions.  I strongly believe that New Jersey Natural Gas should not approve this pipeline.
Sincerely,

___________________
